
                                           
ATTENTION CUSTOMERS, TRADES, SUPPLIERS AND VISITORS 
 
The model home/office is now open by appointment only. 
Out of concern for the potential effects of the COVID-19 virus and to keep 
everyone as safe as possible, we are asking all visitors to do the following –  
 
Before making an appointment and/or entering the model home – consider 
whether you have travelled outside of Canada, or on an airplane, have 
experienced symptoms such as flu, cough, fever or respiratory problems, self-
isolated, attended any events or gatherings exceeding public health guidelines, or 
have inter-acted with anyone who would confirm any of the above, during the 
last 14 days, please re-schedule your visit to the model home/office. You can also 
communicate by phone at 519-860-9911 (sales) or 519-601-6999 (office), or reach 
any of our staff by e-mail – anita@theridgeatbyron.ca, or Mike, Ana or Dennis 
using the same domain name and our first names – same format as for Anita.  
 
If you are clear of the above to enter the model home – please fill out the 
Visitor Form upon entering the model confirming your name, contacts and recent 
travel or medical history. We also request you wash your hands in the main 
washroom upon arrival, respect the recommended physical distancing, and 
minimize contact with surfaces within the model home/office. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation – in our effort to keep the health and 
safety of our employees, customers, trades & suppliers, as our top priority. 
 

                  The Ridge at Byron Team 
Note – If you have travelled from out of town, are unable to contact our staff at 
the above numbers, you may call Dennis Dalton at 519-808-4411. 


